
  

 
 
Dear alumni and friends, 

As the summer holidays near, we would 
like to take the opportunity to thank you 
for your support of and involvement with 
the University this year. 

 
2006 has been a very successful year for the Alumni 
Relations Office. Now we're planning ahead for 2007, 
which will begin with the Distinguished Alumni Awards 
annual dinner on 23 February. 

 
If you're in Auckland this summer, we encourage you to 
re-connect with your university by visiting the City 
Campus. If you aren't able to drop by, we invite you to 
take a look at a some recent photos of the City 
Campus. 

 
It has been a pleasure to keep in touch with you this year, 
and we look forward to continuing to build our relationship 
with you in the future. 

 
We wish you a safe and happy holiday season, and look 
forward to connecting with you in the new year! 

 

 
Until next year, 

The Alumni Relations Team 
The University of Auckland 
www.alumni.auckland.ac.nz 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

Upcoming events

 

 
23 FEBRUARY 
Distinguished Alumni 

Awards dinner 

 
Indicative dates for alumni 
functions in 2007 are now 
available online. 
Find out when we're 

planning to be in a 

location near you 

  

Tickets to Giselle

 

 
Alumni are invited to purchase 
discounted tickets to the 
Royal New Zealand ballet's 
upcoming production of 
Giselle, from 6-10 December. 

More details 
  

In every issue

 

 
WANT TO SHARE THE 
NEWS? 
Send this message to a 

friend 

HAVE YOU MOVED? 
Update your details if 

they have changed 
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WE WELCOME YOUR 
FEEDBACK 
Tell us what you think of 

@auckland 

  

 
 

 

 

SUBSCRIPTION DETAILS 

You will not receive future issues of @auckland unless you update your contact details and 

subscribe to @auckland. 
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